
 

 
 

HELP THE HUNGRY 
THIS HALLOWEEN 

 
 
Did you know that 1in every 5 New Jersey 
children is hungry and doesn’t know where their 
next meal will come from? 
 
While nursing a fractured ankle this summer, 
fifth grader, Margot Kapusinski, came up with 
the idea of a Halloween food drive to benefit the 
Community Food Bank of New Jersey. 
 
If you would like to help the hungry residents of 
New Jersey this Halloween, please bring a 
nonperishable food item to school by Halloween 
to be sure it gets to the food bank. 
 
Thank you. 
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